
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The week beginning the 13th of November is National Anti-Bullying Week; we will be 

learning about bullying behaviours and how to address these behaviours in school 

and in life. 

The children will learn what bullying behaviour is and what to do if they feel they are 

being bullied or if they think somebody else is.  We will teach the children strategies 

to deal with bullying behaviours and they will learn that it will not be tolerated at 

Walter Infant School. 

The results of the Parents View Survey showed us that many of you do not know 

how we deal with bullying at our school. 

We would like to invite parents to come and learn more about how we deal 

with bullying behaviour; we will be holding an assembly for parents at 2:45 pm 

on Wednesday 22nd November (it will finish before the end of the school day).  

Please come along if you can; we will share some of the resources we have 

used, our school values, some of the children’s work and the strategies we 

teach the children. 

The Anti-Bullying Alliance has a detailed website https://www.anti-

bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/resources-schools    They suggest that we 

have an odd socks day to celebrate diversity. 

“Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity for children to express 

themselves and appreciate individuality and uniqueness!” 

We would like to invite the children to wear odd socks all week if they would like to! 

 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/resources-schools
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/resources-schools
https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/sites/default/files/field/attachment/Oddsocks_Day_Booklet.pdf

